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PRESS RELEASE

A complete novelty has been added to MEDIA Salles’ training initiatives for cinema exhibitors this year:

from 31 March to 4 April 2004 at Kuurne, in Belgium, “DigiTraining Plus: New Technologies for European Cinemas”, the first course on digital cinema at an international level, will be held.

The initiative will be hosted at the headquarters of Barco, the Europe’s leading provider of equipment for large-screen digital projection. 

As Sjoerd De Clerck, Managing Director of Barco Digital Cinema, has stated, “recognising MEDIA Salles’ vital role in sustaining European exhibition, we are happy to offer our support for this first pan-European introduction of digital cinema to theatre owners”.

The main objective will be to provide the participants with detailed and up-to-date knowledge in the field of digital screening and digital film, giving priority to a European point of view.

Amongst the main topics: an overview of the technology; the present state of the European and international market for digital screening; business models; programming and content; contractual and financial aspects; promotional strategies; piracy and security measures; the audiences: reactions and demands.

Professionals and experts from throughout the world will be present, outlining the situation of the digital cinema market in Europe, the United States and Asia.

The course, which foresees lectures, debates and group work and which will be held in English, will also foster the exchange of experiences between exhibitors involved in digital programming.

The application form, to be returned to MEDIA Salles by 27 February, is already available on the Association’s website at the address www.mediasalles.it
The second half of 2004 will see a new edition of the course “European Cinema Exhibition: A New Approach”, created by MEDIA Salles, the European Film College and the Danish exhibitors’ association in 2001, to provide trainees with marketing and theatre management skills. The venue will be Budapest, in September, from the 22nd to the 26th of the month. The Hungarian exhibitors’ association and Magyar Filmunió will also cooperate on the organisation of this event, which is supported by the Hungarian Ministry of Cultural Heritage.

All the training initiatives promoted by MEDIA Salles – jointly financed by the EU’s MEDIA Programme and the Italian Government – are open to exhibitors belonging to the MEDIA Programme. 
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